
Business  confab  mixes
marketing, gaming
Carl Ribaudo, who runs Strategic Marketing Group in South Lake
Tahoe and is executive director of Ski Lake Tahoe, will be one
of two speakers at a Minden business gathering.

Bill Eadington, professor of economics and director of the
Institute for the Study of Gambling and Commercial Gaming at
the UNR, will be the other speaker at the Northern Nevada
Development Authority, Business Council of Douglas County, and
Carson Valley Chamber & Visitors Authority joint membership
breakfast meeting.

The Nov. 8 event is from 7-9am at the Carson Valley Inn, 1627
Highway 395, Minden.

Cost is $35 at the door, $25 in advance. To register, go
online.
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